STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

1250 W Alder St = Union Gap, WA 98903-0009 ° (509) 575-2490

May 18, 2018

Mark Botello

City of Cashmere

101 Woodring Street
Cashmere, WA 98815

Re: Mill Site Light Industrial/Commercial Buildings
Dear Mr. Botello:

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the determination of nonsignificance for the Mill
Site Light Industrial/Commercial Buildings, proposed by the Port of Chelan County. We have
reviewed the documents and have the following comments.

WATER RESOURCES

If you plan to use water for dust suppression at your site, be sure that you have a legal right.
Temporary permits may be obtainable in a short time-period. The concern of Water Resources is
for existing water rights. In some instances water may need to be obtained from a different area
and hauled in or from an existing water right holder.

If you have any questions or would like to respond to these Water Resources comments, please
contact Jolee Ramos at (509) 454-4173 or email at jolee.ramos(@ecy.wa.gov.

Sincerely,
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Gwen Clear
Environmental Review Coordinator
Central Regional Office

(509) 575-2012
crosepacoordinator(@ecy.wa.gov
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